
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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MARCH 2022

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
14TH – 18TH MARCH 2022 - BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK

We will be taking part in lots of science experiments. 
THURSDAY 17TH MARCH 2022 – ST PATRICK’S DAY

Come dressed in green and gold. 
FRIDAY 18TH MARCH 2022 – RED NOSE DAY

Come dressed as your favourite superhero. 
FRIDAY 25TH MARCH 2022 – NURSERY CLOSED FOR STAFF TRAINING

TUESDAY 15TH APRIL 2022 - WORLD ART DAY
We will be creating lots of beautiful art work. 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING. 
We have been teaching the children about healthy eating, the Lamb’s and 
Duck’s children explored this topic through the story the hungry caterpillar, they 
took part in food tasting and created their own healthy plates during cutting and 
sticking activities. The farmer’s children explored what food are healthy and 
unhealthy through role playing in a supermarket and gained an understanding 
of the price of fruit and vegetables. The explorers have been learning about a 
wider range of food which is good for them through their weekly provocation 
items such as avocado and grapefruit. The children all now have a good 
understanding of unhealthy and healthy foods are and the importance of eating 
all types of food in appropriate amounts.

Nursery Council 
Our council this term are looking at developing the sensory room, during our 
first meeting in February the council members who are Ella, Jack, Harry, Oliver 
and Seb decided they would like sensory wall panels putting up and fairy lights. 
Once this has been done, we will be meeting again in March to review the 
current resources we use and identify new ones needed. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT
We are going to be exploring science and reactions alongside learning about 
colours, the primary colours and how to create other colours through mixing.
We will continue to support the children’s speech and language through out book 
and word of the week.  


